Notification of School Lunch Menu Revision

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that there will be a revision
to the school lunch menu starting next month.

The updated menu will include a variety of healthy and delicious options to meet our students'
nutritional needs. Please find the revised menu attached for your reference.

To ensure the best meal planning for our students, we kindly ask you to review the new menu
and share any feedback by the end of this week.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.
Best regards,

The School Lunch Program Team



